
From: Marie Hoskins
To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: I am against Bill 2351
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 3:30:51 PM

Marie Hoskins
12435 SE 18th ave
Milwaukie Or 97222

I live in the greenway and do not want more regulation.

I have not seen an erosion on my property except during spring run off. None in the summer during boating
activities.

I do not want a set up for it to restrict future boat rights for all citizens.

It is a waste of taxpayers financial resources.

Sincerely,
Marie Hoskins

                  

Marie Hoskins
Berkshire Hathaway
 Real Estate Professional
Legend Award Top 1% in Nation
503 559-2929 cell
From my iPhone
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